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April 30, 2017

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Senator Harris:

I am concerned by the possible demise of internet neutrality rules. The

rise of the internet with its relative information flow has become a great

resource and equalizer. This has been helped by regulations keeping content

reasonably separate from service providers. Internet functions socially like

many other utilities and should be regulated accordingly. The internet is a

huge benefit to society.

Please assure me that you will support egalitarian internet policies.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from our responsible government.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


